
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 Oct 2021 

Important Notice 

 
 

livi: Scheduled Maintenance 

 
Thank you for using livi! 
 
 
As part of our team’s continuing commitment to improve the livi app, we are 
upgrading our system between 3:30 am and 5:30 am on Tuesday, 26 October 
2021. 
 
 
During this time, you won’t be able to login or access your livi app. We apologise 
for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Please contact our liviCare team at (852) 2929 2998 or send us an email to 
livicare@livibank.com if you need further assistance. We are happy to assist.  
 
 
livi reserves the right to change its maintenance schedule without prior notice. 
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